McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL
FACULTY OF ARTS

OFFICE OF THE DREAN J&nuary drd s 1926.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal,

McGill University.

My dear Principal,

Forgive me for not reporting to you at
an earlier date upon the problems taken up at the meeting
between representatives of the Protestant Committee of the
Council of Public Instruction and ourselves, held in your

office recently. The fact is that I was not able to give

any sufficient thought to these problems before the short

vacation. I now wish, however, to submit the following notes
for your information, and the information of all parties
interested.

The representatives of tne Committee are asking us for
the very utmost thet any College could be expected to achieve
Without interfering unduly witih the work wnicih every College
0f tue premier class is expected to do at the present time for
the preparation of students for professions and occupations
otner tnan tne teaching profession. To offer two years of
training in all tone foundational sub jects of & High School
curriculum in & small scnool, two further years of training in
special branches for the training of teachers in the larcer and
better equipped schools, and an adequate complement of
Professional training in the Theory and Practice of education,

all within the limits of four years of University study is the




